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Sen. Donna Campbell's Statement on End of S.A. Streetcar Project
State Senator Urges Former Streetcar Dollars Be Put to Roads

AUSTIN-- State Senator Donna Campbell expressed her support for today's decision to
scrap the expensive and unpopular downtown streetcar project in San Antonio:

"Today is a great victory for the taxpayers of San Antonio and proof that persistent action
by the people does pay off. Mayor Taylor and the San Antonio City Council should be
commended for making the right decision. The streetcar project was a boondoggle that
did nothing to relieve traffic congestion or improve San Antonio roads. Now that the
project is dead, I urge Bexar County and TxDOT officials to reallocate the millions of
dollars that were set aside for streetcars to improving our overcrowded roads, including
the expansion of U.S. 281 without tolls."
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State Senator Donna Campbell is an emergency room physician who represents Senate
District 25, including all or parts of Bexar, Comal, Guadalupe, Hays, Kendall, and
Travis counties. She sits on the Senate Transportation Committee. ‘
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